

### **Public Informational Meeting #3**

Wednesday, January 18<sup>th</sup>, 2023 6:00 – 8:00 PM Virtual Meeting via Zoom



#### **Accommodations**

These meetings are accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. Accessibility accommodations and language services will be provided free of charge, upon request, as available. Such services include documents in alternate formats, translated materials, assistive listening devices, and interpreters (including American Sign Language).

For accommodation or language assistance, please contact MassDOT project manager Liz Williams by phone (857-278-7093) or by email at <a href="mailto:liz.williams@state.ma.us">liz.williams@state.ma.us</a> by January 11.

# Stay Connected!

https://www.mass.gov/ route-128i-95-study

Liz Williams, Project Manager liz.williams@state.ma.us

## **Meeting Overview**

We invite you to register for and attend the third and final Virtual Public Information Meeting for the Route 128/I-95 Land Use & Transportation Study on January 18<sup>th</sup>. At this meeting, the study team will provide an update on the Alternatives Analysis as well as introduce the Draft Recommendations to improve mobility in and through the study area. The public will have an opportunity to comment during the meeting to help the study team refine these Draft Recommendations.

Please note that the Virtual Room is available for the duration of the Study and can be accessed here at any time: Route 128/I-95 Virtual Meeting Room.

## Registration

To register for the meeting, please use the QR code to the left or visit the Study's website page at <a href="https://www.mass.gov/route-128i-95-study">https://www.mass.gov/route-128i-95-study</a>. After registering you will receive a confirmation email with information about joining the meeting.



